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The Professional Development Committee would like to just remind all 
Senators that faculty should be encouraged to turn in their flex activities when 
they are completed. Many Adjunct faculty are already finished with their 2 
hours for extra pay. 
 
Additionally, Ph.D. coursework does not count as flex hours. Senators are 
encouraged to remind faculty and their own deans that this is not acceptable 
by the state. 
 
(And I will be sending out an email to all faculty to remind them of these two 
points) 
Thanks 


